Logistics for SC DNR Board Meetings

By Executive Order No. 2020-50, Governor Henry McMaster has directed that effective close of business on August 3, 2020, face coverings must be worn in all state government offices, buildings, and facilities. Board members and staff should wear face coverings throughout the meeting.

The conference room has been rearranged to promote social distancing. Keeping this in mind, the maximum capacity for the room is 13. With the room being at near capacity (with 10) staff are encouraged to attend remotely. It is recommended that presenters, who wish to present in-person, queue in the hallway near the rear door of the conference room. Presenters will enter through the rear door, make their presentation and exit through the rear door. Presenters who wish to present remotely may do so through WebEx.

Board members and staff attending in person should self-screen the day of the meeting for symptoms (see questions below). If any of these symptoms are present you should not attend in person. If you have had a positive test or someone you've been in contact with has had a positive test within the last 14 days then you should attend by WebEx.

Are you currently experiencing any of the following potential COVID-19 symptoms select all that apply)?

Fever over 100.4 F
Chills
Cough
Sore Throat
New Loss of Smell or Taste
Shortness of Breath or Difficult Breathing
Fatigue
Muscle or body aches
Headache
Congestion or runny nose
Nausea or vomiting
Diarrhea

WebEx

Video Conferencing Quick Tips







